

January 14, 2016

Pinellas County Parks and Conservation Resources-Air Quality Mr. Paul Cozzie, Director 1250 Ulmerton Road Largo, FL 33774-3602

RE: Award Number 2006-ST-091-000016-10, Modification 2

Dear Mr. Cozzie:

I am attaching Modification 2 of the award referenced above for the DHS BioWatch Program. This modification is notice of a change in the end date of the Budget Period and the Period of Performance and a supplement of \$59,960 to cover the extra months for this year. All future continuation awards will have a Budget Start Date of October 1.

Also, please note that the Period of Performance Start Date has been corrected to 7/1/2006.

Should you have any questions, please contact me directly at melanie.bales@hq.dhs.gov.

Sincerely,

Melanie Bales, CRA Grants Officer Grants and Financial Assistance Division (GFAD)/OPO

Attachment

cc (via email): Ajaya Satyal, asatyal@pinellascounty.org

Thomas Stringfellow, tstringf@co.pinellas.fl.us